March 15, 2012

Mrs. Verna McDaniel County Administrator 220 N. Main Street Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Dear Verna

I regret to inform you that I have decided to submit my second and final letter of resignation from the position of medical director for Washtenaw County Public Health(WCPH). My final day with the organization will be Friday, April 13, 2012. It was my distinct privilege to serve the citizens of Washtenaw County during my brief tenure. Although it was my sincerest hope that things would have worked out differently, I believe that an amicable parting of the ways is the best course of action at this juncture.

Regards,
Monique Reeves, MD, MPH
Monique Reeves, MD, MPH

cc:
Richard Fleece
Robert Turner
Conan Smith
Alicia Ping
Rolland Sizemore, Jr.
Ronnie Peterson
Yousef Rahbi
Dan Smith
Wesley Prater
Leah Gunn
Barbara Bergman
Felicia Braebec